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Guidance for Parents- Project Showcase Session for Class II 
On 23 December 2023, a parenting session was conducted by the school counselor 

specifically designed for the parents of Class II students. The objective of this session was to 

equip parents with the necessary guidance and strategies to support their children through 

their growing years. 

 

The school counselor, served as the facilitator for the session and provided valuable insights 

into the preparation, expectations, and role of parents. She stressed upon the significance of 

connection, communication, and building trust in children.  

 

Parents were encouraged to support and actively engage in the growing up years, providing a 

conducive environment at home for the child - Collaborating with the child's teacher and 

counselor to understand the child’s progress- Offering moral support, guidance, and 

constructive feedback to help refine their child's journey of learning. 

 

The counselor highlighted the importance of setting realistic expectations based on the child's 

age and capability. Encouraging the child to take ownership of their actions, while providing 

guidance and support. 

 

This session successfully reinforced a strong school-home partnership, emphasizing the 

shared responsibility of both parents and educators in shaping a child's educational journey. 

 

 
 

 


